
 

 

14th November 2023 

Greensborough Hockey Club AGM   

Dear Members 

We’d like to invite you to attend and participate in the Annual General Meeting of 
Greensborough Hockey Club at 7:45pm on Monday 11th December 2023. Please find 
attached “Notice of AGM, Proxy vote and Nomination to the Committee forms as well as an 
opportunity to submit agenda items for the meeting. 

Please ensure you are a registered member, in order to vote and contribute to the AGM. The 
club is only as good as its members, and the AGM is the perfect opportunity to have your 
say and understand how your committee is working to ensure the long-term viability and 
success of GHC. 

As always, we still need more volunteers to help get the season and the clubrooms up and 
running, whether you have a few minutes or a few hours spare we welcome you to help 
make GHC a warm, welcoming and safe environment for all. 

Looking forward to seeing you all on Monday 11th December 2023 

Kind regards, 

 

Jane O'Connell 

 

Secretary 

Greensborough Hockey Club 

E: secretary@greensboroughhockeyclub.com.au 

We proudly acknowledge the Wurundjeri people as the 
Traditional Owners of the land on which our club stands, 
and pay respect to their Elders past, present and emerging 

 

 

 

 



 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 

Notice is hereby given to members that the 62nd Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the 
Greensborough Hockey Club will be conducted at the Club Rooms on Monday 11th December 2023 
commencing at 7.45 pm. 

Agenda: 

1. Confirm minutes of 2022 AGM 
2. Presentation of the 2023 Annual Report 
3. Presentation of the 2023 Financial Statements 
4. Election of Committee for 2024 

● President 
● Vice President 
● Secretary 
● Treasurer 
● Ordinary members 

 
5. General Business 

● Proposed Fees & Payment structure for 2024 
● Review of the Annual Members Levy 
● Other Items for General Business 

Notes:  
● Three forms are attached for the following: 

o Committee Nomination Form 
o Proxy Voting Form  
o Items for General Business 

 
● The 2023 Annual report will be available on the Clubs website in the next week.  Members 

are asked to print a copy & bring to the AGM as only hard copies of the financial statements 
will be available at the meeting. 

 

 

Jane O’Connell 
Secretary GHC 
 
 
 
 


